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Mr Quentin Smith
President
Seymour Community Action Group Inc
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Seymour
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Dear Mr Smith

2023 COMMUNITY ACTION GRANT ROUND –ASSESSMENT OUTCOME

Thank you for your application to the Tasmanian Community Fund (TCF) requesting
funding in the 2023 Community Action grant round.

The Tasmanian Community Fund accepted 49 applications requesting $1.13 million
in this round, and after careful consideration of each application, have awarded
$415,000 to 12 projects across the State.  A list of supported projects will be
available on the TCF website from 25 August 2023

Unfortunately, on this occasion, we regret to advise that your application for the
project Capacity infrastructure for Gorse eradication on the Seymour Conservation
Area did not receive approval.

As outlined in the guidelines, the TCF Board does not provide formal reasons for its
decisions to applicants.

With limited funding available and many proactive, community driven projects that
would provide lasting benefits to the community proposed, it was a difficult decision
for the TCF Board.

Organisations wishing to apply in a future grant round are encouraged to contact the
TCF office on 6270 5843 to discuss their application.

Yours sincerely

Sally Darke
CHAIRPERSON

23 August 2023
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